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Letter from our Pastor

1 Parish House, under the protection of Our Lady of Fatima

2 Guadalupe Hall 

3 School & School Offices (Lourdes Hall)

4 Walsingham Hall

5 PAC (Parish Activity Center) & PAC Classroom

8 Church

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Parents are the primary educators of their children, and it is up to them to make the choices for their children’s education and

Christian formation that are right for them.  The primary apostolate of the parish for the handing on of the Catholic faith is our 

parish school.  We are blessed to have a number of excellent Catholic schools in the area.  There are also good private, char-

ter and public options that might be a good place for certain children with specific needs that those schools alone might pro-
vide.  Many families have also chosen homeschooling, and often gather in various cooperatives to make that easier.  Education

is changing rapidly, and there are many innovative ideas out there with hybrid models and new methods to teach truth.  In a 

competitive marketplace, people of faith are using their entrepreneurial skills to address the very real needs of their children’s 

schooling.

But there are some darker sides to this situation.  In many places in this country, Catholic schools partially or entirely lost their 

true identity, and became virtually indistinguishable from other schools.  Many became cheap private schools with a nod to reli-

gion.  Faithful Catholics often looked for alternatives, spurred on by the Church’s teaching that parents are the primary educa-

tors of their children.  But where there is an authentic and vibrant Catholic school, one has to ask the question what are the 
real advantages of not taking part in what is already there, especially when financial aid for demonstrated need is available?  

The entrepreneurial spirit has led to a number of great ideas in education that have not really panned out.  Just here in Green-

ville, there have been a number of educational ventures that were great on paper, but ultimately failed.  Often these were pet 
projects of some very enthusiastic individuals or groups, and they met their demise.  Why?  There was insufficient detail to the

reality of running a school and with too many cooks spoiling the broth, disagreements led to fracturing.  While the number of

Catholics in Greenville is growing, I do think that many people are not reasonable in their assumptions about vitality of emerg-

ing Catholic programs and institutions.  Instead of putting in the work to grow existing institutions into greater excellence, eve-
ryone just wants to do their own thing.  And like a fire that spreads too far too fast, without the embers being fed, it dies.  The 

modern obsession with radical individualism fed by pride can cause some exciting new things to come to life, but at the same 

time risks killing both new and already existing things or imperiling their existence.

I have said this before and I will say it again: we are always better together than apart.  The more people unite around existing 
educational institutions to grow them and make them better, the more possibilities can come to the fore than if, over and over 

again, time, talent and treasure is squandered on one vanity project after another that is not thought through in terms of its 

realistic viability and how it will affect others.  Growth is good; it needs to be controlled, or otherwise growing pains turn into 

cancerous agonies.  I urge you to be very cautious and circumspect in discerning what new ventures you want to be a part of, 
and mindful of how every decision you make in this regard has its effect on others.  Every child who calls Prince of Peace home 

should be able to go to school here in a way which meets all of their educational, developmental and spiritual needs.  But we

can only make that happen if we make it happen, and don’t be surprised if I point out dynamics in our community which make 

that more difficult.        

In Christ,
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sunday, 18 june

11th sunday in ordinary time 

(English)

external solemnity of 

the sacred heart (Latin) 

monday, 19 june

st romuald (English)

st juliana falconieri (Latin)

tuesday, 20 june

weekday (English)

st silverius (Latin)

8a Mass Edward Rauch+(FRT)

10a Mass Deceased Perone Family (FCS)

12p Latin Mass John Russian & Anthony Smolar+(FCS)

no Mass, per Summer Schedule 7.30a Lauds

8a Mass Matt & Denise Mannini-L 

5.30p Vespers

wednesday, 21 june

st aloysius gonzaga 

(English & Latin)

thursday, 22 june

sts john fisher & thomas more 

(English)

st paulinus of nola (English & Latin)

friday, 23 june

weekday (English)

vigil of the nativity of st john the 

baptist (Latin)

8a Mass Matt & Denise Mannino-L 7.30a Lauds

8a Mass Leo Hueckelhoven+ 

7.30a Lauds

8a Mass Genevieve Madigan+

5.30p Vespers

saturday, 24 june

nativity of st john the baptist 

(English & Latin)

sunday, 25 june

12th sunday in ordinary time

(English)

4th sunday after pentecost (Latin) 

prayer requests 

All those serving our country, Gena Cunningham, 

Julie Mallory, Bridgitte Gunnells, Wrenn Calcutt, Jim 

Bannister, Stephen Wiltberger, Lillie Nesbitt, Kevin 

Stanton, Doris Pratt, Sarah Williams, Kenneth Price, 

Jackie Andrejack, Dcn Bob Smith, Lois Smith, Christy 

Smith, Shannon Harkins, Gloria Dussich, Rose Schil-

laci, Kristina Murphy, Laurie Taylor, Carl Jones, Luigi-

na Warga, Marlene C. Eugenia Kolinko, Susan Subrizi, 

Mary Jean Heap, Stella Boris, Rosemary Craig, Janine 

Moore, Jean Casey, Thomas Dorsey, Jennifer Gregory, 

Kathleen & Dan Mottl, Peter McPherson, Lola Hart-

man, Annmarie Egas, Tammy Lopez, Frank Cespedes, 

Joanne P, Mary Ann Egan, Julia Chatignyblais, Connie 

Meiners, Joe Valitchka, Juan & Laura Pachur, Eliza-

beth Nowlan, Betty Baker, Deborah Baker, Andrew 

Frisari, Madelina Mello, Ed Matthews, Yanini Smith, 

Martha Catel, Jean Crittenden, Anna & Casey Cheva-

lier, Christine Tallman, Curtis Hagler, Kayla Whatley, 

Robert Dobbins, Matt Smith, Jenn Pfaffl, Valerie 

Pachur, Jim Eagan, Kathy Melone, Karen Quinn, 

Vanessa Baugh, Cal Valois & A. Thana Pacco Rivas, 

Sue Valitchka, Lona Baldauf, Tammy Jones.

9a Mass of St John the Baptist 

Marguerite Dandenault+(FJT)

5p Mass For the People of the Parish (FRT)

8a Mass Deceased Perez-Cordona Family (FRT)

10a Mass Deceased McCullen/Simmons Family (FRT)

12p Latin Mass David Panaska+(FRT)

Please contact the Parish Office to request a name be added to the prayer list. 
We will leave names on the prayer list for two weeks, unless requested otherwise. 

Parish Calendar            
= where you see this symbol, it means live broadcast 

simultaneously on Facebook & YouTube
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Parents desiring Baptism for their child must attend a 

Baptism Class. The next class will be held on Thurs-

day, 13 July at 6.30p in the Walsingham Hall Art 

Room. Contact Deacon Gus to join at 864. 420.0497 

or gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org

 Baptisms cannot be scheduled until the class is com-

pleted. Only Deacon Acosta can schedule Baptisms.

The parish office is in need of a volunteer perma-

nently on Thursdays 9a-1p and during the summer 

June-August, 9a-1p on Mondays, and Thursday after-

noons 2-4p until 10 August. The main job is to an-

swer the phone and help parishioners when they 

come in the office. If you are interested please call 

Maria Rauch 864.331.3901.

The Marian Eucharistic Conference will be Friday-

Saturday, 13-14 October at the Greenville Conven-

tion Center. Please visit www.meconferencesc.net

Happenings & Needs

If you are homebound and wish to receive Holy 

Communion, please contact Deacon Mark Thomp-

son at mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Be comforted by those who have experienced the 

grief of the loss of a spouse on the first Saturday of 

the month at 10a in the Pope Francis House. Call 

Jean Casey at 864.423.7010 to learn more. 

Every Thursday between 10-11a, parents are invited 

to bring their children to the Adoration Chapel. In 

this hour, it is understood that there will be some 

noise in the Chapel. Contact Adrienne Haverland at 

jahaverland@gmail.com with questions.

Greeters and ushers are greatly needed across all 

Mass times! Contact Marco De Maria at 

864.631.7713 or mad4jen@msn.com!

Join a group of moms who meet the first Friday of 

each month between 9.30-11.30a in parish house. 

Questions? hokiegirl17@yahoo.com.

Learn about the life and charism of Lay Dominicans 

and how they share in the apostolic mission of the 

Dominican Order through the Four Pillars: Prayer, 

Study, Community and Apostolic Preaching, by 

emailing Janice Carl, OP at janice.carl@gmail.com. 

“In contemplation before the Eucharist, at 

this moment we experience with special 

vividness the truth of Christ’s prom-

ise: He is with us!” St. John Paul II 

Contact Lisa Buss at 864.508.7123 or 

email adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 

The following urgent times are in need of adoption 

in the Presence of the Lord:

• 8a on Sundays; 10a on Mondays; 6p on Sundays

• Contact Lisa Buss for the door code.

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Calling all artists! The Catholic Identity Committee 

is sponsoring a Marian Art Show 9-10 Sept in

celebration of the Blessed Mother’s birthday. Parish-

ioners of all artist levels are invited to submit origi-

nal works of art honoring Our Lady. 

• artists may chose any medium (pencil, ink, wa-

tercolor, acrylics, pastels, pottery, wood, needle-

point, mosaic, sculpture, metal, and more)

• artists may opt to keep their piece after the 

show

Contact Michele Mazelin at mmazelin@gmail.com. 

The prayer shawl ministry meets on the third Friday 

of the month at 10.30a. They crochet/knit shawls/lap 

robes which they donate to nursing homes, cancer 

and dialyses centers. They welcome more volun-

teers and donations of yarn is always welcome. For 

information call Paulette at 864.434.0278.

Interested in helping new folks feel at home at our 

parish? From emails to phone calls to events, there’s 

a way to pitch in! Contact Tracy Rozsa at 

welcome@princeofpeacetaylors.org to learn more 

about the Guild of St Benedict Welcome Committee. 

Join us in welcoming the following new parishioners:

Michael & Laura Nelson & family; Mark & Robin 

Lavine; Kennedi Ramos; and Ken & Susan Bailey; Da-

vid & Meghan Gates and family.

Keep supporting your parish home when you are on 

summer vacation! Electronic giving is a convenient 

way to make contributions. 

• Donate online in our tithe.ly system - setup 

EFT, one-time donation or recurring donation. 

Manage your giving with ease by downloading 

the tithe.ly app to your phone. 

If you normally give via WeShare, you can stick with it or 

switch! The parish incurs lower fees with Tithe.ly. Here's 

theWeShare link for managing your account.

Happenings & Needs 

The Inaugural Enrollment for Officers and members 

of the Confraternity of Christian Mothers (CCM) of 

will be held on 24 June, the Nativity of John the Bap-

tist, at 9a. All are welcome to attend a solemn Eng-

lish Mass followed by a reception in Parish House. 

To learn about the CCM, contact Ann Miller 

at annmiller.wellness@gmail.com. 

The Assumption of Mary is a Holy Day of Obliga-

tion. Mass times on Tuesday, 15 August are 7a, 

8.30a, 12p (Latin) and 7p. 

The POP Women's Group meets on Wednesdays at 

7p in the school. This is a group for women of all 

ages and life stages to connect with one another and 

grow in faith. The group is discussing an Endow 

Groups study on John Paul II's apostolic letter Salvifici 

Doloris | On the Christian Meaning of Suffering.

• For more info on the study itself, and to order a 

copy of it, visit endowgroups.org. 

• For more information, visit our Facebook page: 

www.facebook.com/groups/EndowatPOPTaylors.

In its inaugural and second year, the Charity Golf 

Outing has raised $95,190 split evenly across a secu-

rity upgrade on the Prince of Peace Catholic Church 

& School campus and a General Building Fund for St 

Rafka Maronite Church. Money raised in 2023 will 

be used for a dedicated event sound system in 

Croghan Hall at Prince of Peace and building pro-

jects at St Rafka.

Visit golfcharityupstate.com to reserve your space in 

the tournament on 18 September! For a limited 

time, use promo code “throwbacksingle” to save 

$25 on a single ticket and “throwbackteam” to save 

$100 on a team of 4 ticket! 

The Mass Intentions Book is now closed for Masses 

offered for the remainder of the calendar year. It 

should open again sometime mid-October for Jan-

May only. 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Happenings & Needs

Make a corporal work of mercy by feeding 

the hungry of Triune Mercy Kitchen on the first 

Sunday monthly. Please sign up here. Contact John 

Olson with questions at jamolson@gmail.com. 

St Vincent de Paul has a collection box (wood) in 

the Narthex. Do not place expired food items in 

the box. Gently used and clean clothing is appreci-

ated. Household items require pre-approval from 

imber.simone@gmail.com. Below is a list of partic-

ular needs:

• canned sweet peas

• canned chicken & tuna

• peanut butter & jelly

• laundry & dish detergent

• Spaghetti O's

• pork and beans

• dry pinto beans

The purpose of a recollection is to help partici-

pants sanctify their ordinary life in and through 

their work, family, and recreational activities. In the 

spirit of Opus Dei, the next Recollections are:

Men: Friday, 18 August with reception after 

Women: Saturday, 19 August with reception after 

St. Clare's Home is the only upstate maternity 

home for expectant mothers who choose life and are 

in need of shelter, safety, and security. It is a ministry 

of the Diocese of Charleston. 

• Donate financial gifts here.

• Apply to be a volunteer here or contact 

stclaresvolunteer@charlestondiocese.org. 

• Pick out items from their Amazon Wish List here. 

• Specific needs: extension ladder, gift cards for gro-

ceries, gift cards for gas, fruit trees, vegetable gar-

den supplies, and St Michael Statue.

The Latin Mass community hosts a community-wide 

potluck the first Sunday of each month in Croghan 

Hall after the 12n Latin Mass. Please bring a main dish 

to share. Help set up and clean up!

The Blessed McGivney Community Center is open on 

Sundays after the 8a and 10a Mass. Grab a coffee or 

hot chocolate, peruse a library of over 900 vetted 

Catholic titles, and socialize with parishioners. Indoor 

and outdoor activities are available for kids of all ages! 

Contact John Olson to learn more at 

jamolson@gmail.com

Alcoholics Anonymous for Men meets on Wednesday 

evenings at 7p at Our Lady of the Rosary in Mother 

Theresa House (110 James Drive). Refreshments and 

coffee are served. 

Giving to the offertory is convenient 

and easy. Scan the QR code to connect 

to Tithely to make your gift. Options 

to give to special projects are available. 

Keep supporting your parish home 

when you are on vacation with this 

convenience! 

The MediaTrix App is your gateway 

to engaging Catholic thought. Fea-

turing an easy-to-use platform with 

twelve separate portals, the App 

presents podcasts, blog posts and a 

24/7 broadcast with Catholic per-

spectives on Faith & Family, Biblical Prophecy, Lit-

erature, Culture, Church Liturgy, Theology of the 

Body & God’s gift of human sexuality, Stewardship 

& Giving, Diocesan news & interviews, Apologetics, 

Church History, The Interior Life & Prayers, and 

much MORE.

The MediaTrix App is available as a free download 

at your phone’s app store. Search for “MediaTrix” 

and look for the logo featuring a blue rose on a 

pristine white background.

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Happenings & Needs

Public liturgy of the Church has precedence over 

private prayer. Consider joining your spiritual fam-

ily as often as you can. Liturgy of the Hours refers

to the time of day, not how long it takes to pray; 

each prayer takes less than15 minutes. Prayer 

books are available when you join us at Our Lady’s 

Altar. Our summer schedule ends 27 August.

• Lauds (Morning Prayer) at 7:30am -- Tuesdays, 

Thursdays, and Fridays

• Vespers (Evening Prayer) 5:30pm -- Tuesdays 

and Fridays

For more information, contact Lisa at 864-508-

7123 or adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 

Please do not leave your donations of books in the 

Narthex. If you have medals or something of the 

like you may bring those to the parish office. 

Children from 1st-Middle School are invited to cel-

ebrate the overturning of Roe v Wade with a birth-

day party of the forerunner of Jesus, Saint John the 

Baptist at 10a on 24 June. Join us with a morning of 

praying and playing. There with be a recitation of 

the rosary, stories, relay racing, crafting and to 

round it off, lunch with a birthday cake! Call Tanya 

at 864.979.1856 or email tanya@pop-life.org.

The Columbiettes will sell $25 Attraction Coupon 

Books for 2024 starting in July in the parish office 

or by calling Cheryl Wargo (864.616.2264). The 

proceeds go to the TONCON Scholarship Fund 

benefitting parish school students. 

It’s time to learn more about our parish school’s 

K3-8th grade program. Schedule a tour of our par-

ish school by calling 864.971-4POP! 

Prince of Peace Catholic School is seeking to grow 

its substitute teacher list! Candidates are required 

to be Safe Environment Certified and Background 

Checked. Please email Principal Nathan Barontini 

to learn more at principal@popcatholicschool.org .

The parish is seeking feedback on launching a volun-

teer-led nursery for 0-5 year olds during the 10a Mass 

time. If there is sufficient interest along with commit-

ment of each parent to staff the nursery several times 

a year, we'll launch in the Fall. 

• please respond to this survey:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QCC7LRQ

Behold the Lamb of God is a sermon series by our 

Deacons on the Eucharistic Renewal. 

• 9 July: Why do we need a Eucharistic Renewal in 

our Church? with Deacon Michael Thompson

• 16 July: How should we prepare for Mass & Com-

munion? with Deacon Michael Cavin

• 23 July: Does the Mass have value even if we don’t 

receive Communion? with Deacon Bob Smith

• 30 July: Why should we make an Act of Thanksgiv-

ing after Communion? with Deacon Gus Suarez

• 6 August: Why is Eucharistic Adoration important? 

with Deacon Nestor Acosta 

• 13 August: How can the Eucharist make Saints? 

with Deacon Mark Thompson

Base Camp is an open-forum, weekly 

discussion group for men who have 

been impacted by abortion. It meets 

Tuesdays at 12n EST. Each week men 

will be invited into the conversation as 

we discuss abortion, healing, authentic 

masculinity and other issues that plague 

men today. Attendees can remain anonymous or not. 

The group is led by Greg Mayo, Men's Healing Strate-

gist for Support After Abortion and author of "Almost 

Daddy: The Forgotten Story." Greg experienced abor-

tion loss twice and still remembers the isolation he felt 

as he had nowhere to turn and no one to talk 

to. Base Camp is designed to be the place men can 

share their grief. 

When: Tuesdays at 12n EST

The QR code brings you straight to the Zoom 

meeting

Questions? Email greg@supportafterabortion.com

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com

mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:tanya@pop-life.org
mailto:principal@popcatholicschool.org
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QCC7LRQ


Happenings & Needs

When you register at formed.org/register, use code 

GYYF72 to access your free parish and school ac-

count. This code is always on the front of our bulle-

tin for your reference. 

Titles for Elementary School Students:

• Brother Francis

• Benjamin Cellos

• The Saints and Heroes Collection

• Signs of Grace

Titles for Middle School Students:

• Presence: The Mystery of the Eucharist

• Catholic Heroes of the Faith

• Jesus is...with Fr Mike Schmitz

• Short Answers to Big Questions

Titles for High School Students:

• The Search—Finding the Meaning of Life

• Never Alone—Life with the Holy Spirit

• Don Bosco

• Joan of Arc

Pack your bags for a 12-day Pilgrimage to Greece & 

Turkey with Fr Christopher Smith and Fr Jason Bar-

one from 8-19 November 2024! Within the link is a 

brochure sharing the itinerary and costs. ALL ques-

tions can be directed to Angela Egner at 

aegner@stcharlespilgrimages.com. 

We are looking for individuals passionate about pass-

ing on a love for our Catholic faith to our Religious 

Education students K5-8th grade for the 2023-24 

school year. We need lead catechists, classroom assis-

tants, and substitute catechists. Student volunteers 

grades 9th-12th are always needed as assistants and 

can earn community service hours for high school by 

filling these positions. Annual Catechist Training is on 

5 August from 9a -12p. Classes for 2023-24 are sched-

uled to begin on Sunday, 20 August 2023 at 8:50a-

9:50a. Contact Maria Barontini to learn more.

Your sponsorship is needed for our 3rd annual Chari-

ty Golf Outing on 18 September. Contact Dcn Michael 

Thompson at charity.golf@golfcharityupstate.com to 

learn more!

Eagle Sponsor: $5,000
• Cocktail hour tickets for eight (8) after the tournament

• Logo or name recognition on event signage

• Logo or name recognition on website

• Name recognition in parish bulletins of both churches

• Spoken recognition during tournament announcements

• Exclusive to 5 Eagle Sponsors

Birdie Sponsor: $2,500
• Cocktail hour tickets for four (4) after the tournament

• Name recognition in parish bulletins of both churches

• Spoken recognition during tournament announcements

• Exclusive to 7 Birdie Sponsors

19th Holy Sponsor, Golf Ball Sponsor, Lunch-

eon Sponsor or Putting Contest Sponsor: 

$1,500
• Logo or name recognition on signage (or on balls)

• Exclusive to 2 19th Hole Sponsors, 1 Putting Sponsor, 4 Golf 

Ball Sponsors, and 1 Luncheon Sponsor

Hole Sponsor: $500
• Logo or name recognition on signage at the individual hole at 

the event

• Multiple sponsors per hole

Volunteers are needed to help 16-21 July for Vacation 

Bible School! Adult volunteer meetings are on 13, 20, 

27 June at 6p in the Science Lab.  A pizza sponsor is 

needed! 

Contact Maria Barontini to learn more! 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Contact Us 

Phil Head Director of Administration 864.331.3908 directorofadministration@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Mark Pulley Director of Finance/Bookkeeper 864.331.3907 bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Dcn Nestor Acosta Pastoral Associate for Sacramental Life 864.331.3905 nestor.acosta@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Deacon Acosta about baptisms, funerals, marriage, and RCIA

Maria Rauch Parish Secretary 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Maria R. about facility reservations and requesting Anointing of the Sick prior to surgery or when gravely ill, Safe Environment

Maria Barontini Pastoral Associate for Children’s Catechesis 864.331.3919 maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Maria B. about children’s catechesis, first confession, first communion, and confirmation

Michael Sandifer Pastoral Associate Adult Faith Formation 864.331.3902 michael.sandifer@princeofpeacetaylors.org

contact Michael S. as ministry liaison

Philip Reed Director of Music 864.331.3904 philip.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Bobby Moreau Director of Maintenance bobby.moreau@popcatholicschool.org

Elizabeth Wilson Associate Director of Music 864.331.3906 elizabeth.wilson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Nathan Barontini Principal 864.331.2145 principal@popcatholicschool.org

Liz Burgdorf Receptionist 864.331.2145 reception@popcatholicschool.org 

Communications Director Kylee Jean Heap 864.266.8843 communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Creighton Fertility Care/Family Planning Kristie Killough, RN, BSN, FCP 864.243.7800 text for appointment

Cub Scouts/Boy Scouts Harry Grilliot/Marty Yigdall 864.423.6541 Pack259.SC@gmail.com 

CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) John & Stephanie Lasitter cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Food & Financial Assistance St. Vincent de Paul Society 864.331.3937

Legion of Mary Denise Conway denisejconway4@yahoo.com 

Meal Train Coordinator Jennifer Pfafll missfluff129@yahoo.com

RCIA Sean Chapman rcia@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Spiritual Direction Lisa Buss spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Declarations of Nullity Dcn Robert Smith 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com

Altar Servers Dcn Michael Cavin michael.cavin@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Sick & Homebound Dcn Mark Thompson mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Liturgical Ministers Dcn Michael Thompson michael.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Baptism Class Dcn Gus Suarez gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com

https://princeofpeacetaylors.org/about-us/ministries/


In honor of our late, beloved Pope Emeritus Benedict XVI, Prince of Peace is hosting a series of 12 talks this 

year on a selection of his published works. Each talk will be at 6.30p in Croghan Hall with light refreshments. 

Missed a lecture? Watch the recordings on our YouTube channel (here)! 

Happenings & Needs

Beginning on 22 June is Religious Freedom Week, 

which corresponds to the shared feast day of Sts. Thomas 

More and John Fisher, both of whom were martyred for 

their faith. Religious freedom allows the Church and all 

religious communities to live out their faith in public to 

serve the good of all. Let us pray, reflect and act to pro-

mote religious freedom. Sts. Thomas More and John Fish-

er, pray for us! Here are the week of intentions provided 

by the Diocese of Charleston:

• 22 June: Respect for Sacred Spaces

• 23 June: Respect for the Seal of Confession

• 24 June: Peace in Nicaragua

• 25 June: Religious Student Groups to be Faithful to 

their Distinctive Missions

• 26 June: Religious Freedoms in Nigeria

• 27 June: Business Leaders to Promote a Culture that 

Welcomes Faith at Work

• 28 June: Service to Migrants and Refugees

• 29 June: For Governments to Respect the Conscienc-

es of All Individuals and Institutions that Care for the 

Sick and Vulnerable

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com

https://youtube.com/playlist?list=PLL6VOf_4yH59mBKbURu_lFkpxyIRrGgw1
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